 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Randy Engel, Editor, League of Saint Peter Damian
To: Founding Members of the League of Saint Peter Damian
Date: January 1, 2020
Re: Annual Donation of Founding Members of the League
 
Dear Friends of Saint Peter Damian, 
It’s hard to believe that the League has been in formation for one year this coming February 23, 2020.
It has certainly been a whirlwind spiritual experience for me, and I hope for you, the founding members of the League of Saint Peter Damian.
The League was created to promote the writings and the theological and spiritual works of this great saint. In engaging in this marvelous task, we cannot but strengthen our own spiritual life and those with whom we come in contact. 
As you know, I am in the process of setting up a website for the League which I hope to have up and running by the next feast day of Saint Peter Damian on February 23, 2020. More on that later. 
The specific purpose of this communication is to ask each founding member/family of the League to make a $25.00 (or more) - once a year donation to sustain the apostolate of the League for the year 2020. All the costs for 2019, the year of the League’s founding, were absorbed by the U.S. Coalition for Life. These costs came to approximately $3,000, not including website charges which will be incurred this year. 
To date, we have close to 200 League members.  More than half of our founding members have already expressed their approval of this means of supporting the League’s activities without a constant appeal for funds throughout the year. 
I am aware that there are founding members who are unable to contribute towards this annual appeal. This will in no way affect your founding member status as some members have said they would be willing to pick up  any financial slack the League may experience during 2020. 
At the end of every year, any funds left over in the League treasury will be used for Traditional Mass stipends of family members and friends of the League of Saint Peter Damian. 
Since the League of Saint Peter Damian will continue to operate as a special project of the U.S. Coalition for Life please make out your check or money order (not tax-deductible) to the U.S. Coalition for Life or U.S.C.L . and send it to:
U.S. Coalition for Life
Box 315
Export, PA, 15632
A Blessed New Year to All,
Randy Engel 
 
P.S. Our regular mailings will resume as soon as our website is operative. Founding members will continue to have their monthly mailings from the League sent to their email address, or in the case of those who do not have a computer, to their home address. 
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